
STATE OF ALABAMA  

   

COUNTY OF BALDWIN    

 

Personnel Board met at 8:00 a.m.,  

James P. Nix Center,   

1 Bayou Drive Fairhope, Alabama 36532, on  

Friday, 21 March, 2014 

 

Present were:  None 

 

 

The Personnel Board did not hold a meeting in March 2014 

 

 

Next regularly scheduled meeting is Friday, April 18, 2014 


